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Subject: DCC charges need updating
From: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
Date: Sun, 10 Sep 2006 10:17:46 -0700
To: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>
CC: Richard Walton <rwalton@dnv.org>, 'FONVCA' <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Your Worship & Members of Council, 

In light of recent articles in the media on Development Cost Charges (DCC) 
increases imposed in various lower mainland municipalities, it behoves 
council to direct DNV staff to update our DCC charges so that growth 
"pays its own way".  Please make a motion to this effect directing 
staff to do same. 

Yours truly, 

Corrie Kost 
2851 Colwood Dr. 
North Vancouver 
V7R2R3 
tel: 604-988-6615 


